
WILLIAM C. HEPPENHEIMER m
1133 AVENUE OF THE AMERICAS 

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10036

September 20, 1973

Mrs. Selah R. Lester 
President
East Hampton Visiting Nurse Assoc.
Neighborhood House 
East Hampton, N.Y. 11937
Dear Mrs. Lester;

In answer to your letter of September 17, 1973 
The Maidstone Club would be very pleased to have your 
Association at the Club for a golf day.

However, we have already made a commitment to 
another organization in June.

Therefore, we wonder whether it would be possible 
for you to arrange your golf day at the Maidstone in 
September. Our Board would be most pleased to have your 
Association's golf day during this month, if it is con­
venient .

Yours truly

William C. Heppenheimer III 
President Maidstone Club


